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Nov. 22, 2021 
 

EOIR to Open Santa Ana Immigration Court  
 
FALLS CHURCH, VA – The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) today 
announced it will open a new immigration court in Santa Ana, California, on Nov. 29, 2021, 
expanding the agency’s presence in Southern California. 
 
Once fully staffed, the Santa Ana Immigration Court will include 22 Immigration Judges. At the 
time of opening, three immigration judges will hear cases transferred from the Los Angeles – 
Olive Street Immigration Court. EOIR has sent official notification of change of hearing location 
to some affected parties and will continue to provide notices to those whose hearing location has 
changed.  
 
The court is centrally located in Orange County near the Costa Mesa Freeway (SR-55) Dyer 
Road exit. Contact information for the new immigration court is as follows: 
 

LOCATION:    Santa Ana Immigration Court 
1241 E. Dyer Road, Suite 200  
Santa Ana, CA 92705 

 
HOURS OF OPERATION:  8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through Friday 
 
TELEPHONE:    714-481-4900 

  
EOIR constantly monitors its caseload nationwide to meet the needs of all those with business 
before the agency, and opening new immigration courts in high-volume areas is one way to meet 
our stakeholders’ needs.  
 

— EOIR — 
 
The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) is an agency within the Department of Justice. 
EOIR’s mission is to adjudicate immigration cases by fairly, expeditiously, and uniformly interpreting 
and administering the Nation’s immigration laws. Under delegated authority from the Attorney General, 
EOIR conducts immigration court proceedings, appellate reviews, and administrative hearings. EOIR is 
committed to ensuring fairness in all cases it adjudicates. 
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